

Dear McAuliffe Eagles,

I wanted to take this opportunity to welcome all of our new and returning families back to school and to introduce our amazing Parent Teacher Association (PTA)!

National PTA is the oldest and largest volunteer child advocacy organization in the United States. Founded in 1897, National PTA is a not-for-profit organization comprised of parents, educators, students, and other community members who actively work together to positively impact our children and their families.

Here at McAuliffe, our PTA provides resources and opportunities for student social and recognition events, teacher and staff appreciation events, "Reflections" student art programs, parent/student assemblies and themed weeks, advocacy platforms, parent and student educational programs and other "extras" during the year that enrich our students' learning experience.

PTA is able to provide these events and resources through your membership, participation in fundraisers and volunteerism. Our school is strong because of the wonderful support and engagement of our amazing families!

Whether you are schooling 100% online through Los Al @ Home or have opted to remain in our traditional model, we invite you to join McAuliffe PTA where we will serve all of our students in one inclusive school community.

I hope you will consider getting involved this year by becoming a member and/or sponsor so that we can navigate these new pandemic waters together and provide our children with the best school experience possible! Just visit our new website below to get started!

https://mcauliffemiddlepta.membershiptoolkit.com/login

Please reach out to me directly or to any of our Board members with questions. There are many opportunities available and we would love to help you find your perfect spot at McAuliffe.

Here's to a great year!

Genevieve Brill Murphy 2020/2021 McAuliffe PTA President